Minutes
Finance Committee
February 27, 2020
Meeting called to order at 7:08 PM by Jim Sullivan

Present: Dennis Hogan, Doug Butler, Stefan Chase, Don Ravenelle, Gerard Leeman, Jim Sullivan, Aimee
Forsythe, and Joanne Reilly

Not in Attendance: Brian Cusack, Jan DiGiambattista, Dan Sherman (who participated by phone), Evan
Kenney, Peter McManama and Joe Bertrand,

Also in Attendance: Town Administrator Stephen P. Maio, Town Accountant Kevin Gill, Building
Inspector Jack Roberto, Library director Catherine McDonald, Retirement Department Director Cathy
Cheek, IT Director Todd Bowden and Library Trustee Cindy Schatz

1) Public Participation: None

2) The following FY2021 Budgets were presented:

Budget 1. Town Council (Don Ravenelle presented the subcommittee report)
Budget 2 Accounting (Don Ravenelle presented the subcommittee report)

Budget 3 IT (Stefan Chase presented the Subcommittee report)

Budget 20 Inspectional Services (Don Ravenelle presented the subcommittee report)
Budget 34 Library (Dan Sherman presented the Subcommittee report)

Budget 45 Retirement (Dan Sherman presented the Subcommittee report)

It was noted that the Supervisors Contract has yet to be settled for Fiscal Year 2021. The
settlement will affect the IT and Inspectional Services budgets

3) Committee Comments:

Vice Chair Jim Sullivan welcomed Aimee Forsythe to the Committee.

Doug Butler wanted to know when the Roads Article (Bond) would be presented to Fincom and was
assured that it would be presented in detail with the other articles.

Jim Sullivan stated that the DPW subcommittee had met with Director Conway and would be meeting
again next week.



4) Motion to adjourn at 7:52 P.M by Gerard Leeman seconded by Dennis Hogan and so voted.



